
 

 

 

14th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
    

Year 5 Religious Studies trip to Thetford 
 
As part of our Religious Studies curriculum Year 5 will be visiting Thetford on Tuesday 
25th June, to take part in a ‘Seeking the Maharajah’ day.   The children will be visiting the 
Ancient House museum.    
 
We will be leaving school after registration and returning in time for the end of the day.   A 
school packed lunch will be provided for the children.   There will be opportunities to 
browse around the Museum Gift Shop, where different artefacts can be bought, so a small 
amount of pocket money might be useful.    
 
The children need to wear their normal school uniform for the day.  I would ask you to 
ensure your child has a school waterproof coat with them if the weather looks as though it 
might rain, as we will be spending some time outside.  Conversely, if the sun is set to 
shine they will need to have sun cream on and may bring their named bottle with them.  
Your child will need to bring their own named water bottle with them on the trip.  There will 
a chance to refill this at one point in the day, should there be the need.    In addition, if your 
child is asthmatic or requires an auto injector pen can you please ensure that they have 
these with them. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip or the Religious Studies curriculum, then please 
do not hesitate to contact me here at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Stuart Coulthart 
Deputy Head 
 
dephead@townclose.com 
  
 


